Dear Applicant
Re.  Registered Nurse – In Patient Unit
Job Ref: HIPN19
Thank you for your expression of interest in the above position.  You will find the following in your pack:
1. A Job Description and Person Specification

2. An application form

3. A separate personal details form to be submitted with your application form.  This form will be separated from your application form and retained by Personnel.  It will not be used for short-listing purposes.

4. An Equal Opportunities Monitoring form to be submitted with your application form.  This form will be separated from your application form and retained by Personnel.  It will not be used for short-listing purposes.
5. A criminal records disclose form.
6. Katharine House Hospice values.

Please note that CVs must not be submitted as these contain personal information and will not be forwarded to the short-listing panel.  
How to Apply

Application forms must be completed in full, submitted as a hard copy and signed where indicated. If you would like to retype the form, this should be done in the same order as the original.
Please ensure your application has sufficient postage (the hospice will not be responsible for collection or payment of underpaid post). Your application should be addressed as follows, marking your envelope Private and Confidential: Job Ref HIPN19, Miss Cathy Patterson, Personnel Officer, Katharine House Hospice, Weston Road, Stafford ST16 3SB.  We would be pleased to receive your application by 5pm on Tuesday, 9th March 2021. Please state whether you are interested in a 37.5 or 30 hours position.

Please note that due to rising postage costs, we will only contact applicants who have been selected for interview. If you have not heard from us within 2 weeks you should assume you have been unsuccessful and we thank you for your interest.  If you would like us to respond to your application, please ensure you provide a stamped addressed envelope with your application or request an emailed response.

In order to comply with requirements of the Care Quality Commission, the hospice requires a record of all healthcare workers’ and Housekeepers Hepatitis B status. Therefore, the successful applicant for this position will be required to provide such evidence. If this is not possible then a blood test or course of injections will be necessary, the cost of which would be covered by the organisation. Applicants should note that the organisation would require these costs to be repaid should employees resign within the first 12 months of employment.

Similarly, as this position requires DBS clearance, should the Employee resign within the first 12 months of employment, the organisation reserves the right to deduct any costs incurred.

Katharine House Hospice takes its responsibility to protect your privacy and personal data seriously.   There are a range of information notices available on our web-site at www.khhospice.org.uk/we-value-your-privacy
Thank you again for your interest in this position.
Yours sincerely

Cathy Patterson (Miss)

Personnel Officer
